
From: Lucinda Castaing 
Sent: 17/12/2021 1:38:10 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Complaint re 8 forest Dr development. 

Hi there, 
I'm a member of the northern beaches community, my family and I live in Warriewood (Valley 
Place). My husband and I are very concerned about the devolpment of 81 dwellings at 8 forest 
rd Warriewood. The area is already remarkably congested, particularly during drop off and pick 
up times, but also throughout the day. To add more stress to the thoroughfares of the area is 
not only unrealistic but dangerous, these roads were not constructed with so much traffic in 
mind. The are streets filled predominantly with young families and school children. Adding 
more that 100 cars to the daily traffic of the area is a tragedy waiting to happen. We 
vehemently oppose this construction and feel it is only going to end in disaster. 

Kind regards, 
Lucinda and Jarrod Castaing 
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